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National Medical Commission
Post Graduate Medical Education Board

No. NMC-23(1)(163)/2022/Med. /PG O A S 22 F Dated:+§'* Tuly, 2022
NOTICE

To,
All Principals/Deans/ Vice-Chancellors,
Medical Universities/Colleges/Institutes

Subject:- Validation of data on the website of National Medical Commission regarding number of seats
available in Colleges/Institutions for use of registration of additional qualification and admission/
counseling of NEET PG and NEET SS

With reference to the subject noted above, it is to inform that the number of seats in various
Postgraduate courses and their recognition status in the Colleges/Medical Institutions across the country is
displayed on the website of the National Medical Commission on the link

https://www.nme.org.in/information-desk/college-and-course-search/. The aforesaid data is to be used for the

purpose of registration of additional qualification and admission/counseling for NEET PG and NEET SS.

2, All the Colleges/Institutions are requested to go through the above link on the website of the National
Medical Commission.

3. In case of any discrepancy is found in number of seats and/or recognition status of the course, the same
should be intimated to the National Medical Commission within 15 days from the issue of this letter with
supporting documents. In future counseling to the Medical Courses shall be strictly as per the data displayed

on the website of the National Medical Commission.

‘:ﬁqu—ﬁ_
(Aujender-Singh)
Deputy Secretary

Copy for information and necessary action to:-
1. ADG (ME), Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
2. Directorate General of Medical Education of all States/Union Territories
3. Guard Folder



